From: Adkins, Carla

Sent: 20 October 2022 09:29
To: Adkins, Carla
Subject: FW: Bath Arms, Crockerton

rror [

Sent: 17 October 2022 16:36
To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Bath Arms, Crockerton
You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

Dear Sir / Madam

| write in relation to the licensing amendments proposed to the above property and would
like to make the following representation.

Prevention of public nuisance:

We feel that both the addition of the outside area and extension of the licensing hours to
serve alcohol from 11pm to 12.30am has the potential to cause significant noise nuisance
for the following reasons:

¢ The pub is firmly located within the residential area of the village and bordered on
three sides by domestic properties. The suggested amendments will lead to an
increase in activity across the site and thus create a significant noise impact at an
inappropriate time of day.
¢ The proposed amendments will create additional vehicle movements later at night
and in the early hours of the morning leading to noise and light pollution in a quiet
rural village
Protection of children from harm
The amendments noted above cause us significant concerns in relation to the welfare of
our children, as we live in a property close to both the main pub building and garden
area. The noise nuisance mentioned above has the potential to significantly disrupt the
sleep patterns of our two young children, who both attend Crockerton School and rely on
a good night’s sleep for not only health reasons but that of educational study.
We must say that we are very supportive of the re-invigoration of the Bath Arms but have
concerns about the impact of the licensing amendments.
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